Dunn Co. News – please publish on Sunday, May 6, 2018

Town of Red Cedar
Road Bids Requested

[bookmark: _GoBack]	The Town of Red Cedar, Dunn County is seeking sealed bids for wedging approximately 2.3 miles of roads. We request separate bid prices on each project as follows: [1] 610th Avenue, both sides, between Co. Rd. B and Co. Rd. E (1.0 mile); and [2] 610th Street, both sides, from STH 12/29 south to the hill (just past 510th Avenue, approx. 1.3 miles). Written guarantee and Certificate of Insurance must be included with bid, materials shall meet WisDOT specifications and standards, and successful bidder(s) are responsible for traffic control while work is being performed. Contact Chairman, Pete Prochnow, at (715) 231-1253 for additional info. Send sealed bids to the Town Clerk at E6990 720th Avenue, Menomonie, WI 54751, or drop them in the mail slot at the town hall, no later than 4:00 p.m. on Friday, June 8, 2018. Mark envelope “Wedging Bids.” Sealed bids will be publicly opened and acted upon at the regular Town Board meeting at 6:30 p.m. on Monday, June 11, 2018 at the Town Hall, E6591 627th Ave., Menomonie, WI. The Town reserves the right to reject any and all bids or accept the bid most advantageous to the Town.  

Cheryl Miller, Clerk
(715) 556-5034


